
To:        Faculty and Staff

From:   Stephen H. Kolison, Jr., Ph.D., President

Re:  Website: Ensuring a Brighter Future for SUNY Fredonia

Thank you to those who attended the campus presentation today.  For those of you unable to
attend or use the live streaming link, please see the website with the presentation content and the
form for comments and questions.
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[FacultyStaff] Website: Ensuring a Brighter Future for SUNY Fredonia
President's Office <President.Office@fredonia.edu> Wed, Dec 6, 2023 at 6:51 PM
Reply-To: president.office@fredonia.edu
To: Faculty/Staff group <facultystaff@fredonia.edu>

--
Visit this group at https://groups.google.com/a/fredonia.edu/d/forum/facultystaff
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